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 The read and feedback process is underway of completed program reviews. 

Committee members were teamed up and given their assignments. 

 There are still a few program reviews to be submitted. 

 PRC discussed upcoming Midterm Report 

 Reminder to complete survey sent out by AIQ by Nov. 16 

 Committee charge was sent to Nick and Tarina (no changes this year): 

In support of the College's Mission and Institutional Learning Outcomes, the Program 

Review Committee (PRC) facilitates a transparent and broad annual, systematic self-

assessment of institutional effectiveness and budget planning for instructional, student 

services, administrative, and operational areas. PRC provides feedback and training 

related to the program review process. The committee contributes to "Closing of the 

Loop" by disseminating resource allocation requests to responsible committees and by 

improving our own processes. PRC advises on the inclusion of new programs into the 

Program Review process. The committee communicates out to the campus and the 

community. PRC reports monthly to Academic Senate and annually to College Council 

and Administrative Council at their last meetings of the calendar year. 

 

 


